
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am reaching out on behalf of 

[Your Organization]. We are excited to announce our upcoming campaign dedicated to mental 

health awareness, aimed at reducing stigma and promoting well-being within our community. 

As awareness and understanding of mental health issues continue to grow, we believe that your 

platform could play a pivotal role in spreading our message. Our campaign, titled "[Campaign 

Title]," will run from [Start Date] to [End Date] and features a series of informative articles, 

interviews with mental health professionals, and community engagement events. 

We would love to collaborate with you to highlight this important issue, providing your audience 

with valuable insights and resources to support mental health. We believe that together, we can 

make a significant impact. 

Would you be available for a call or meeting in the coming weeks to discuss this opportunity? 

We are eager to explore ways we can work together to bring awareness and support to mental 

health initiatives. 

Thank you for considering our proposal. I look forward to the possibility of collaborating on this 

important campaign. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Job Title]  

[Your Organization]  

[Your Phone Number]  

[Your Email Address] 


